                 WELCOME TO MRS. HARRIS’S ROOM
            Welcome to Fulbright Elementary and Room 18.   I am very excited to welcome you and your child to Third Grade!   We have a busy and exciting year in store for us. I know that together we can build a group of responsible, independent, lifelong learners.  It is extremely important that we maintain a close relationship regarding your child.  Feel free to contact me at school: sharon.harris2@lrsd.org.  No question is too big or small.  Let’s ensure your child’s success by keeping the lines of communication open.
                 Our school website is fulbrightelementary.com   I encourage you to log on to find information about our school and classroom.  You will find important information if you follow the third grade link to my home page.  

Attendance
Third grade has a very rigorous curriculum.   Attendance is very important.  If your child is absent, it is the responsibility of the student to request all missed assignments on the first day back to class.  Third grade students will go to the playground from 7:15-7:35 every morning.  At that time, I will pick them up and escort them to the classroom.
They are considered tardy after 7:50.



Edline
Edline is a way for you to monitor your child’s progress.
If you do not have a user name and password, please let me know and I will send it to you. 

SNACKS
Snacks are very important to every child.  Third graders eat lunch at 12:00 so students need a snack around 9:30.  Please send a healthy/low sugar snack for your child every day that he/she can eat in a SHORT amount of time.  Some students forget so extra snacks are always appreciated.

HOMEWORK
[bookmark: _GoBack]LRSD policy states that third grade students should have between 30-45 minutes of homework nightly. Please remember that homework will not always be on a piece of paper. It may include studying multiplication facts, reading, doing a project, studying for tests, a worksheet etc.
We encourage every child to read for 20 minutes each night.

Thank you,
Mrs. Harris

